
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/8/2010 4:34:52 PM

Churchill, Susannah (susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Simon, Sean A.' 
(sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Redacted Allen,Cc:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E ARRA Update: October

Sean,

Please see the revised October update as attached. Please feel free to call with any questions. Have a 
great weekend. Thanks,

Redacte

From: Simon, Sean A. [mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2010 1:52 PM 
j0; Redacted
Cc: | Redacted
Subject: RE: PG&E ARRA Update: October

Churchill, Susannah

Redacted

It looks like this may be an old spreadsheet as much of the information in column E is out of 
date. Also, should the recently filed Shiloh III project be included here? It looks like that 
project is on the ARRA tracking document published by the Renewable Energy Action Team. 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/33by2020/documents/renewable_projects/Proposed_ARRA_Renewa1i

Please review the spreadsheet to make sure the information is accurate and that all projects 
under contract with PG&E are included. Please resend a revised version of PG&E's monthly 
ARRA update spreadsheet by Friday, October 8.

Feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.

Regards,
Sean

Sean A. Simon | Energy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission | 3-
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Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or 
agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

From:| Redacted_____________________
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 4:17 PM
To: Churchill, Susannah___________
Cc: Simon, Sean A.;| Redacted 
Subject: PG&E ARRA Update: October

CONFIDENTIAL

Susannah,

Please find attached PG&E's ARRA Update for October. Please contact David or myself if you have 
any questions.

Thanks,

Redacted

«PGE ARRA RE projects 10-4-10 FINAL.xls»
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